





## **June 2023**

## The Success Foundation Newsletter

Summer internships have started! This year Greeley-Evans District 6 has 145 students participating in internships across Northern Colorado with 43 different employers, 14 of which are new! This year we have 52 grant-funded interns! The Success Foundation will be sharing stories from several interns about their experience this summer. We've included a few of our upcoming features below. If you'd like to see more stories check out our social media accounts on Facebook and Instagram!



## Sabine -

Sabine is a Greeley West High School student working with Lasso Horse Rescue's La Salle Facility. She's interested in going into veterinary sciences and was looking for experience with large animals. She shared that working with such a variety of animals, and their personalities, has been one of her favorite parts of the internship.



Jorge is a Northridge High School student that has always had an interest in law. He has spent his summer interning with Weibel, Zacheis & Greenfield, LLC, a law firm operating out of downtown Greeley. In addition to learning about what goes into preparing a presentation for court, Jorge has also gotten to sit in on several proceedings at the Weld County Court House and see first-hand how courtrooms work.

Want to see more? Follow us!







Looking to support District 6?

**CLICK HERE TO DONATE** 



















Thank you to our sponsors!



